
There are times when our district may be featured in various media. 
News reporters, photographers and/or film crews, or appropriate 
district employees, may wish to photograph and/or film students 
involved in school programs or activities. Our schools are also 
visited by community organizations or partners who are providing 
services to students. These organizations or partners may wish to 
use photographs and/or your child’s name in their publications and 
informational materials.

If you DO NOT want your child to be photographed or filmed by 
members of the media, organizations or agencies at school or 
district events -- for use in publications, websites or video, please 

contact the CV Communications Office at (607) 762-6804 to obtain a media opt-out 
form. We will make every effort to honor your request; however, please be aware that 
there may be circumstances when your child may be photographed or filmed beyond 
our control. We suggest discussing your wishes with your child so that he/she knows 
your preference for non-inclusion in photos/video.

Media coverage / photography opt-out


